Judiciary Committee,

As an Oregon resident | have some grave concerns about SB 525. Expanding definitions that have legal
consequences when these definitions are applied to people who have not had their day in court as required by the
5th and 14th Amendments is in direct opposition to our entire way of life in the United States of America. Please do
not support this bill unless both the "dash 1" and "dash 3" amendments are included. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Nathan Slocombe



